


Southwest Minnesota TZD Region 

 

 Statewide seat belt compliance is currently at 93% 
but SW region is dropping and currently at 83% 

 Kandiyohi County had 20 MV Occupant deaths 
from 2013-15.  Only 9 – or 45% - were buckled. 

 

 





 

 Buckle Up stencils first created by SW EMS. 

 Brought to SW Regional Steering Committee 
meeting and the idea spread statewide. 

 Contact your regional TZD Coordinator if you are 
interested in using a stencil. 

 







Biggest source of referrals- Chamber Newsletter 

Community participation through volunteer 
groups, Boy Scout Troops, Church Groups, 
Businesses 

Most labor provided by county community service 
staff 

Borrowing a sprayer works best, but you need to 
supervise 

 

 



Buckle Up Stencil Project 

 Costs - $55 for 5-gallon bucket of white parking lot 
paint (Sherwin Williams); paint thinner, rollers, 
etc. 

 Sprayer borrowed from maintenance dept. 

 Donated funds received from businesses, 
ambulance association and rescue squad 

 Paint in parking lot EXITS and remember there are 
multiple exits at each location 

 





Don’t forget the high visibility vests and traffic barricades or cones! 



Outcomes 

• Media coverage “Local Boy Scouts Caught 
Spray Painting Around Town”   

• Multiple new contacts for future safety efforts 

• New coalition members gained including the 
manager of local medical clinic 





Buckle Up for a Buck 
• Chief Art Ealum in Owensboro KY presented 

Lifesavers Conference 

• Donated Funds from Insurance Company 

• Two teams (EMT & LE) at drive through 
restaurants during lunch hour. 

• Informational Flyer and $1 per vehicle if 
buckled.  Flyer only if not buckled. 

 













Media Coverage 

• Two local print articles 

• Online article 

• Online video 



Do 

• Coordinate with Media in advance, give them 
times and locations that day.  

• Partner with a local restaurants that have 
drive-through lanes over noon lunch rush 

• $1 per vehicle 

• Most restaurants have additional coupons for 
free sandwiches or something to be given 
away at the same time.  Ask the manager. 



Don’t 

• Officers should avoid checking licenses or 
anything enforcement related. 

• Don’t force people, officers or vehicle 
occupants to participate (some people will not 
want to be interviewed by the media). 

 



Stephanie Felt, Coordinator 
stephaniefelt@hotmail.com 


